
                                                               
 
 

    
Your Membership Number:  
 
Dear  
  
Nascot Wood Schools Association would like to thank you for the support you have given 
to the Nascot Wood Schools Prize Draw (formerly150 Club) over the last year.  
 
The draw usually takes place on the last Thursday of the month, unless the children are 
on holiday and then it occurs on the nearest Thursday to that date. There will be ten 
draws per year with a bumper draw of three first prizes in January. 
 
As your membership is now due for renewal we hope you will continue to give your 
support.  
 
To make the administration more efficient we would like members who pay by cheque or 
cash to consider switching to standing order. To do this, please complete the attached 
Membership Application Form.  We will then forward your details to your bank for you. 
 
Alternatively if you prefer to pay by cheque (payable to NWSA) or cash please complete 
the first part of the attached Membership Application Form and return it with your annual 
payment of £36.  
   
May we take this opportunity to thank you once again and wish you the very best of luck. 
 
 
 
Claire Ashton 
Nascot Wood Schools Association 


